
 
 

Jumping Committee Summary of Business 

October 29th, 2024 

 

The EV Jumping committee met on October 29th, 2024, and is pleased to submit the following summary 

of business. 

Chair Update The Jumping Victoria Committee would like to announce Bernie 
Hearn’s resignation. We extend our gratitude and thanks to the 
positive impact Bernie had in her time as Chair of JVC. 
 
Stuart Abrahams will step in as interim Chair. The committee is 
excited and supports Stuart in his new role. 

 

Insurance Update The Jumping Committee would like to remind clubs that as EA 
affiliates when running events, all riders need to be EA members, 
otherwise they will not be covered under Public Liability Insurance.  
Other types of memberships such as PC or HRAV do not provide this 
cover.  

 

Jumping Squads Squads is excited to announce that applications for 2025 will open 
November 4th, 2024.  
 
A change has been made to the minimum entry for Squadettes. 

 Squadettes Riders <12 years old who have completed 3 jumping 
rounds in classes 50cm or above (unassisted) at either Pony Club or 
EA events 

 

  

Victorian State Titles A change to the Children’s height at the Victorian State Titles has 
been announced. The classes will now run at 1m, 1.05m & 1.10m.  
Good Luck to all competitors competing at the end of November.  

  

Jumping Selectors The Jumping Committee has announced Expression of Interests for 
the jumping selectors 2024-2025. Applications are now open! 

  

 

 

 

 

 


